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Community Association Response 
 
 

From: Gary Ellis <gggellis@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 8:49 AM 
To: CPAG Circ <CPAGCirc@calgary.ca> 
Subject: [EXT] LOC2021-0096 
 
Dear CPAG 
 
Here are the comments from the Rosscarrock Community Association with respect to this application. 
My name is Gary Ellis and I am the Planning & Development Director/Board Member for the CA. 
 
For this type of application we are a little more diligent in our consideration. Any land use change or re-
zoning request requires more review than a simple development permit application. 
 
Official comment: 
 
The Rosscarrock Community Association will abstain, in this instance, from any formal input of this 
application and defer to CPAG. That being said our CA always wants applicants to canvass the 
surrounding neighbours with appropriate communications and feedback options, as well as include all 
responses in the land use application submission. We hope this was done in this case.  
 
Sent by 
Gary Ellis 
Planning & Development Director 
Rosscarrock Community Association 
 
Gary Ellis 
Calgary, AB  
gggellis@gmail.com 
(403) 681-1463 
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